
  
 
Friday, October 25, 2024 

 

We are pleased to announce the public posting of our HUD Continuum of Care (CoC) Collaborative 
application. This application reflects our commitment to addressing homelessness in our 
community through a coordinated and comprehensive approach. 

We encourage you to review the collaborative application, including the attachments, and the 
Priority Listings, and provide any feedback you may have. Your insights are invaluable to ensuring 
our approach is inclusive and meets the diverse needs of our community. 

The public posting period will run from 10/25/2024 to 10/29/2024 at 12 PM. The deadline to submit 
CoC Consolidated applications and project applications for FY 2024 funds is 8:00 PM EDT on 
October 30, 2024. 

Thank you for your continued support in our efforts to end homelessness. We look forward to your 
feedback and to working together towards a brighter future for all members of our community. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, 

 

Katie Hughes, MSW, LSW 
Northern Panhandle Continuum of Care Director 
304-234-2022 
1500 Chapline St. Wheeling WV 26003 
 


